
The start of Term 4 marked the beginning of our rehearsal 

period for the 2014 end-of-year concert. Mrs Smith, Ms    

Darby and all the students have been busy working on 22 

different song and dance routines. This year’s custom-

written musical revolves around books and the wonder of 

reading. Each class’s item number relates to a well-known 

and beloved book. The students are working hard in prepara-

tion for December. It’s going to be great! 

DƛǊƭǎ ŦǊƻƳ пκрD ƭŜƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǘŀƭŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ŎƘƻǊŜƻƎǊŀǇƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƭŀǎǎΩǎ ƎǊƻǳǇ 

ŘŀƴŎŜ ƛǘŜƳΦ 

“It’s fun getting to learn new 

dance moves.” -Taylah 

“It’s exciting getting up on the stage 

and dancing in front of a crowd.” -

Kylie 

“It’s fun having the op-

portunity to sing and 

dance.” -Tylah 



Our Prep grades work 

hard on nailing some 

tricky dance moves. 

Each of the four Prep grades have been assigned a dance, yet many of them are learning the lyrics 

accidentally, by a method called “rote.” Rote is when we learn music by simply listening to it over 

and over.  Music for the concert varies, from mainstream pop, to classic rock , to musical theatre 

and movie themes. The students are working hard and are excited with their results, after only a 

few rehearsals.  



Good concentration 

and enthusiasm are 

helping the Grade 1s 

to learn their song 

and dance routines 

at a wonderful rate. 

Well done guys!  

Keep working hard 

everyone!! 


